
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Call GRICUA at (520)796-0600 to report downed power lines or other outage-related problems. 
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GRICUA 2020 

District Days – 
CANCELLED UNTIL 
FURTHER NOTICE 
DUE TO COVID-19 

GRICUA will be at the 

Public Health Resource 

Center (433 W. Seedfarm 

Rd. in Sacaton) on the 

following days to accept 

payments from 10:00AM 

to 3:00PM. 

 July 6 

 August 6 

 September 3 

 October 8 

 November 5 

 December 3 

 

GRICUA will also be at 

District 1 and 2 Service 

Centers on the following 

days from 9:00AM – 

12:00PM: 

 D1 – July 7 

 D2 – August 4 
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Thank You for Your Service 
John Lewis 

 GRICUA would like to thank John Lewis 

for his 10 years of service on our Board 

of Directors. Mr. Lewis was elected to 

serve as Board Chairman for nearly his 

entire tenure at GRICUA. Mr. Lewis 

studied Civil & Environmental 

Engineering at Stanford University, 

where he completed undergraduate 

and graduate coursework.  Mr. Lewis 

has tirelessly given his time and 

resources to help GRICUA. Mr. Lewis 

attended and presented on GRICUA’s 

behalf at numerous organizational 

conventions. Some of them include the 

Department of Energy (DOE), National 

Rural Electric Cooperatives Association 

(NRECA), American Indian Science and 

Engineering Society (AISES), 

Reservation Economic Summit (RES), 

and Native American Finance Officers 

Association (NAFOA). John was 

instrumental in establishing our Youth 

Programs, particularly the STEA3M 

Summer Program. The Science, 

Technology, Engineering, Arts, 

Architecture, Agriculture and 

 

resources to help GRICUA. Mr. Lewis attended and presented on 

GRICUA’s behalf at numerous organizational conventions. Some of 

them include the Department of Energy (DOE), National Rural 

Electric Cooperatives Association (NRECA), American Indian 

Science and Engineering Society (AISES), Reservation Economic 

Summit (RES), and Native American Finance Officers Association 

(NAFOA). John was instrumental in establishing our Youth 

Programs, particularly the STEA3M Summer Program. The Science, 

Technology, Engineering, Arts, Architecture, Agriculture and 

Mathematics program brings together students in the 5th-8th grade 

to explore and learn more about these diverse subjects. We wish 

John much happiness, good health, and success in his future 

endeavors.  

 

John Lewis 
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GRICUA News & Updates 

Call GRICUA at (520)796-0600 to report downed power lines or other outage-related problems. 

GRICUA will be closed in observance of the 

following upcoming holidays.  

Please plan accordingly. 

July 3, 2020 – Independence Day* 

*Holidays falling on a Saturday will be  

observed on the preceding Friday. 

Pre-Pay Metering Program  

 

Bill Payment Options for GRICUA Residential Customers: 

 GRICUA Drop Payment Box 

 Online (VISA and Mastercard Credit/Debit Cards and E check) 

 GRICUA Mobile App 

 By phone (520-796-0600, 24 hours a day) 

 By mail (6636 W. Sundust Rd., Box 5091, Chandler, AZ 85226 

Please call 1-800-782-5348 to 

request an underground line 

locate of both GRICUA and SCIP 

on-reservation facilities before 

you dig. Visit www.gricua.net for 

more information. 

 

 

Need to Dig? 

 

Technical Training Program 
GRICUA has established a 12-month long Technical Training Program (TTP) for GRIC Community 
members interested in electrical utility industry careers. The program is designed to build general 
knowledge of the electrical utility industry and make TTP trainees eligible for apprenticeships and 
permanent fulltime technical positions at GRICUA. This is a paid 12-month work/study training 

program. Visit www.gricua.net for more info. 

GRICUA’s Pre-Paid Metering Program (PPMP) is a new way of paying for your electricity.  The PPMP 
offers GRICUA customers an opportunity to pay in advance for electricity, manage energy use and 
conserve energy. Studies have shown that pre-pay accounts help customers use less electricity, 
saving them money. Customers will pre-pay for their electricity and receive daily text or email 
notifications of the amount used and balance remaining on their account. Be IN CONTROL with a 
GRICUA Pre-Pay Account. 

GRICUA Will Alert You When Your Account: 

 Has fallen below your requested threshold balance and when you successfully make a 
payment. 

 Is eligible for disconnection, has been disconnected, or has been reconnected. 

GRICUA customers can enroll in our PPMP by calling our Customer Service Department at 
(520)796-0600. You will need to settle your account balance and make a minimum $10 
payment. See Terms and Conditions on our website at www.gricua.net. Forms can be downloaded 
from GRICUA’s website, emailed to our customers or obtained at our office. 
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